
RICK SNYDER 
GOVERNOR 

STATE OF MICHIGAN 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
CADILLAC DISTRICT OFFICE 

April28, 2015 

CERTIFIED MAIL: 7006 0810 0004 3708 2534 
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Mr. Kent Brown 
BOS Manufacturing 

DAN WYANT 
DIRECTOR 

1 00 South Glocheski Drive 
Manistee, Michigan 49660 SRN: N1965, Manistee County 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

On September 5, 2014, October 1, 2014, and October 28, 2014, the Department of 
Environmental Quality (DEQ), Air Quality Division (AQD), mailed Violation Notices to you 
regarding the monitoring and recordkeeping activities for the paint booth at BOS Manufacturing, 
located at 290 South Washington, Manistee, Michigan. As of the date of this letter, the AQD 
has not received a response from BOS Manufacturing. 

The AQD is requesting that a representative from BOS Manufacturing meet with AQD staff at 
the Cadillac District Office located at 120 West Chapin Street in Cadillac, Michigan on May 19, 
2015 at 2:00pm to discuss how to proceed and how BOS Manufacturing plans to comply with 
Permit to Install (PTI) 76-09. If this date and time is not possible, please contact Ms. Caryn 
Owens at 231-876-4414 by May 8, 2015 to arrange for an alternate day and/or time. 

If BOS Manufacturing believes the above statements are inaccurate or do not constitute 
violations of the applicable legal requirements cited in the previous violation letters, please 
provide appropriate factual information to explain your position. 

If you have any questions regarding the violations or the actions necessary to bring this facility 
into compliance, please contact Caryn Owens at 231-876-4414, or you may contact me at the 
number listed below. 

cc/via email: Ms. Lynn Fiedler, DEQ 

Sincerely, 

tQ;_;-#~"~-
anis Ransom 
adillac District Supervisor 

Air Quality Division 
231 "499-9235 

Ms. Mary Ann Dolehanty, DEQ 
Ms. Teresa Seidel, DEQ 
Mr. Thomas Hess, DEQ 
Ms. Caryn Owens, DEQ 
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